
FSCJ has just confirmed that an employee and student have tested positive for COVID- 

19. These are the first confirmed cases at FSCJ. The employee works on our South  

Campus, but has not been to campus since March 6. The student takes one class at our 

Kent Campus and has not been to campus since March 3. In an abundance of caution, 

we are reaching out to students and staff that may have been in close contact with 

these individuals.  

   

Please continue to be vigilant about your own health needs, and for the health of others 

around you. If you find yourself in a position where you are feeling overwhelmed or 

anxious, please let someone know. Our employee assistance program is a free service 

to employees that is completely confidential. Information on this service can be found 

here.   

   

As a reminder, important information and updates will continue to be posted on our 

website at fscj.edu/COVID-19.   

   

   

FSCJ Emergency Management Team  

  

https://www.fscj.edu/hr/forms/benefits/eap.pdf
https://www.fscj.edu/covid-19

